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Dear Fen: 

{To HON. Featherston Osler) 

FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD. 

September 24, 1914. 

I have sent word to Brown at Orillia that there is no possibility 
of his getting an appointment with the Canadian hospitals here, as we are 
full; but he would have a much better chance with the Canadian contingent, 
or with the Red Cross people. 

I am sending you the proofs of Father's journals, some of which re­
quire a little correction. Please look them over and return as soon as pos­
sible, as we want to g~t out the volume for Christmas. As I told you, I am 
having some of the more interesting documents reproduced. 

Affectionately yours, 

w. o. 


